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TO: PINAL COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

FROM: 

 
KENT VOLKMER, PINAL COUNTY ATTORNEY’S OFFICE  

 

SUBJECT: 

 
REQUEST TO APPLY FOR THE 2021 NATIONAL CRIME VICTIMS’ RIGHTS WEEK 
COMMUNITY AWARENESS PROJECTS FUNDING OPPORTUNITY  

 

DATE: 

 
NOVEMBER 6, 2020  

  

  

 

The Pinal County Attorney’s Office requests approval to apply for the 2021 National Crime 

Victims’ Rights Week Community Awareness Projects Funding Opportunity in the amount of 

$5,000. The National Association of VOCA Assistance Administrators (NAVAA), in corporation 

with the Office for Victims of Crime, is seeking proposals for innovative and collaborative 

approaches to promoting community-wide public awareness of the rights and available services 

for victims of all types of crimes during National Crime Victims’ Rights Week, April 18, 2021 – 

April 24, 2021. There is no match requirement. There is no impact on the General Fund.  

 


